

I. LISTENING COMPREHENSION (50Marks)

PART A. Listen to Dan talking about what his daily routine. For questions 1-5, select A, B or C. (25 marks, 5 each)



- 1 What time does he get up?
 A At 15:00 B At 5:00 C At 8:00
- 2 What does he do after his swimming class?
 A Has lunch B Get dressed C Go to the University
- 3 What does he do from 11 to 4?
 A Takes classes B Has lunch C Meet his friends
- 4 Where does he take lunch?
 A At a café B At home C At the University
- 5 What does he do at night?
 A Watch Tv B Get up from the bed C Go to the gym

PART B. Listen to Marta talking about her family. Then, complete the sentences with one word. (25 marks, 5 each)



This is Marta's **(0) family**

Erika, the baby, is Marta's _____.

Marta is wearing a _____ dress.

Ann is Marta's _____.

Her _____ is a great cook.

Tom is Marta's _____.

II. READING COMPREHENSION (50 Marks)

PART A. Read the following text about Charlie's day. Answer the questions by giving complete answers. (30 marks, 5 each)

Charlie's day

Charlie is eleven years old and he lives in Brighton, England.

He usually gets up at a quarter to eight, he has a shower, gets dressed and then he brushes his teeth. After that, he goes downstairs and has breakfast. For breakfast he usually has milk, toast, and orange juice. Then he brushes his teeth again because he likes them white and healthy!

Then he grabs his school bag and goes to the bus stop to catch the school bus. Classes start at half past eight and finish at half past four. He usually has lunch at the school canteen with his schoolmates at about 12 o'clock. His best friends are Peter and Juan.

After school he returns home and does his homework. He is a very hard-working pupil, and he never misses a school task! After homework, he usually listens to music and watches television a bit.

At half past seven it is time for dinner. Then he usually reads a book or chats with his parents for a while. Finally, he goes to bed at about ten o'clock, but before that he brushes his teeth. Charlie is a happy little boy!



1. What time does Charlie get up?
2. What does he have for breakfast?
3. What time does school start?
4. Where does Charlie usually have lunch?
5. Who are Charlie's best friends?
6. What does he do when he returns home?

PART B. Read the text again and order Charlie's daily routine. (20 marks, 2 each)

He goes to bed at about ten o'clock.
He gets dressed.
He catches the bus to school.
He has lunch at the school canteen.
He listens to music.
He gets up.
He does his homework.
He has a shower.
He has dinner.

III. WRITING (50 Marks)

PART A. Look at the picture. Then, write 5 complete sentences to describe it. Use there is/ are and the prepositions of place seen. Follow the example given. (20 marks, 4 each)



Example: 0. There is a T-shirt on the bed.

- 1.
- 2.
- 3.
- 4.
- 5.

Language Use: PART B. Write a paragraph where you write your daily routine. Include: (30 marks)

- Activities you do.
- Time.
- Places where you go.

Write 35 words